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Press Release- Road Maintenance  
 
 

New asphalt will be poured on Lincoln Street between Claiborne and Pitre 
Streets on Friday, February 7, 2025, as part of ongoing street overlay 

projects. While the road will remain open, motorists should expect minor 
delays and are advised to drive with caution and observe posted signage. 

 
 
 

 


